
Sent: March 26, 2018 9:50 AM 
Subject: WINDSOR ESSEX COMPASSION CARE COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 
 
Good morning, 
 
The WECCC Life & Living Well program is well underway. Students and staff are excited as they learn 
while improving their skills as they benefits the community. For more details and insight please watch 
our March Video Newsletter at the following link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HZu_Pw22VV0.  
 
We appreciate your time, support, and commitment to making the Windsor-Essex Compassion Care 
Community a success.  
 
Thank you for watching and have a fantastic week!   
 
Christie Nelson 
Communications Consultant 
Windsor-Essex Compassion Care Community 
Tel: 226-344-4022 
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